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UNITED STATES

NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D. C. 20668

October 26, 1989
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Mr. Joseph M. Felton, Esq.
200A Monroe Street, Suite 225
Rockville, MD 20850

Dear Mr. Felton:

This is in response to your letter to Samuel Chilk dated October 17, 1989 which
notes that preliminary notifications are not being promptly sent to the PDR.

We have modified our procedures in order tc correct this problem. The PDR will
now receive a copy of the PNs at the same time it is distributed to NRC head-

quarters offices. This action should assure that the PDR receives a copy of

- each PN almost as fast as the NRC offices.
I trust this action will resolve the problem.

Sincerely,

%‘M?
E d L. Jord irector
off1~

e for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data

ce: 5. Chilk
J. Taylor
J. Blaha
PDR
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